NORTH NELSON WATER DISTRICT PO. BOX 25

COX'S CREEK, KENTUCKY 40013 (502) 348-8342

June 9, 2025

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell, P.E.
Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615

Re: Case No. 2025-00143
North Nelson Water District — Purchased Water Adjustment

Dear Ms. Bridwell:

On June 2, 2025, North Nelson Water District (“North Nelson”) filed an Application for a
Purchased Water Adjustment (“PWA”) due to a rate increase from Louisville Water Company. On
June 3, 2025, Commission Staff issued a letter indicating the Application had no deficiencies and
had been accepted for filing.

North Nelson has discovered that it failed to include its wholesale customer, the city of
Bardstown, Kentucky (“Bardstown™) on its Customer Notice (Exhibit E) filed with its PWA, and
did not include with its Application a revised tariff sheet setting forth the revised wholesale rate to
be charged to Bardstown (Appendix A to North Nelson’s Resolution that appears as Exhibit F).

I am providing a revised Exhibit E, Customer Notice, which includes the wholesale rate to
be charged to Bardstown and a second page of Appendix A to Exhibit F, the revised tariff sheet
reflecting the wholesale rate to be charged to Bardstown.

Pursuant to 807 KAR 5:001, Section 4(5), North Nelson requests that the Commission find
that the filing of these documents relates back to the June 2, 2025 filing of its Purchased Water
Adjustment.

Please Contact me if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Colin S. Cissell
General Manager



